
 

Baseball and Softbal League Anouncement:

In partnership with USD 266, the Maize Recreation Commission has made the decision to cancel the

2020 Baseball and Softball Season due to COVID-19 mandated guidelines and phases that restrict

facility usage. Please know we made this decision with heavy hearts and we will miss you all,

participants, fans and staff that make this season special.

 Our staff is working to issue refunds in full and you can expect to find those in your mailbox by the

end of May, first of June. We will use the address on file associated with the registration. If you wish to

verify or update your mailing address please contact Micki our Sports Director at

micki@maizerec.com. 

 

 Fun Factory Announcement: 

In partnership with USD 266, the Maize Recreation Commission  has made the decision to

postpone the start date of Fun Factory 2020  due to COVID-19 mandated guidelines and phases that

restrict facility usage.  We are looking into ways of offering it for the month of July, but that is not a

guarantee.  

Parents, we would like to provide options regarding Fun Factory Fees, collected to date.  Please 

contact Micki our Fun Factory Director and let her know which option you wish to proceed with as

outlined below. All refunds requests will will be mailed to the address on file associated with the

registration. If you wish to verify or update your mailing address please contact Micki at

micki@maizerec.com. 

 1.  Request a refund of your deposit to be mailed to the address we have on file per

     registration and forfeit your spot for July. 

 2.  Allow Maize Rec to hold deposit in the event July Fun Factory is held and keep.  
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Dear Patrons,

Director: Seth Carey 

scarey@maizerec.com

Sports and Fun Factory Director:

Micki Soft-Heim

micki@maizerec.com  


